HENRY LIPSON 784-8244
MARJORIE LIPSON

LIPSON PHARMACY

4930 BALBOA BLVD.
ENCING, CALIFORNIA 91316

April 17,1985

The Greenspran Company
3550 Wilshire Blvd.
Los Angeles, California 90010

Dear Gentlemen:

I want to thank you for the outstanding job
you did for us after the fire destroyed our business on
December 15,1982. Your services enabled us to keep
our business going and reopen again better then ever
in five months.

Sinc relyz;!




HENRY LIPSON 784.-8244
MARJORIE LIPSON

LIPSON PHARMACY

4930 BALBOA BLVD.
EncINO, CALIFORNIA 21316

June 24, 1983

The Greenspan Company
Att: Sid Greenspan

9440 Wilshire Blvd.

Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear Sid,

Thanks to your company and especially the outstanding
work of Arnie Abramson, we are still in business
after being devastated by a fire that totally
destroyed our store on December 15, 1982. Your
handling of our claims enabled us to keep the store
operating in temporary quarters and make arrangements
for rebuilding on the original site. On May 23, 1983
we reopened and business has been better than ever.

Sincerely,

HL/ec
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